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Hi All, 

We have had a very busy week with our STEM works looking close to 

completion. All staff have now had a look around our new learning areas and 

are very excited to start planning how they are going to set up their 

classrooms. Partek, our builders, have done a fantastic job and we appreciate 

the great work they have done.  

This Saturday staff are running an Election BBQ with all proceeds going 

towards our school camp. Please support our students by buying a snag or 

drink when you come down to vote. We are hoping we raise enough money 

to reduce everyone’s camp fees. We will keep you posted. 

Next Wednesday is Harmony Day. We will be joining forces with Leanne at 

the Children’s Centre to enable all our students to access African Drumming. 

We will be jointly hosting a community BBQ from 2.30pm so please arrive for 

pick-up early to join us. 

Last Friday all staff attended our Partnership training day on the Big 6 – the 

essential components for reading. Staff are now looking at processes for 

improving our focus on reading and linking this with our oral language focus.  

Please remember that Sports Day is being held on Thursday 29th March. This 

is a great day to come along and support your child and cheer on their team. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Monday 19th March 3.30pm Governing Council 

Thursday 29th March Sports Day 

 

Regards, 

Debbie Grzeczkowski 

Principal 
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Behaviour in the School Yard 
 
We have had several complaints this week in 
regards to Parents / Caregivers shouting and 
screaming obscenities at each other in the school 
yard and drop off zone. 
 
Please set a good example for your children and 
do not use bad language or violent behaviour on 
school grounds. 
 
Parents / Caregivers can be banned from entering 
school grounds for this kind of behaviour. 

Coles Sports for Schools 
 

Wow!! 
 
Thank you for the fantastic response to this 
promotion. 
 
Our office ladies counted the vouchers we have 
received up to now and were shocked at how 
many we have. We are well on our way to getting 
some great sports gear for our school. 
 
If you would like to have a guess at how many 
vouchers are in this photo come in and tell the 
ladies in the office and they will give you the 
answer. 
 
The promotion is only half way through so keep 
an eye out for double voucher days. 
 
The vouchers for “Coles” Sports for Schools are 
available when you shop at Coles.  
 
Please drop them into the box in the front office. 
 

Materials & Services Charges 
 

Thank you to all those parents / caregivers who 
have paid their fees or made arrangements to pay 
in instalments. 
 
If you haven’t made payments or arranged 
payment, please do so by 30th March 2018. 
 
Please remember that school fees are legally 
recoverable. 
 
Our bank details for EFT Payments are: 
 
Bank SA 
Branch: Christies Beach 
BSB: 105-119 
Account No: 435079740 
 
Please use your child’s surname in the reference. 
 
Lisa Pinder 
Business Manager 

Election Day Sausage Sizzle    
 

Saturday 17th March 9am until 3 pm 
 
Please come along and support our students to 
raise money for Arbury Park camp. 
 
We will be selling sausages in bread and cold 
drinks for $2.00 each. 
 
 
 
 

 

Book Club Orders Due 
 

Book Club orders are due tomorrow – Friday 16th 
March. 
 
Please drop your order along with payment into 
the front office. 

Sports Day 
 

Sports Day is Thursday 29th March on the bottom 
oval. The day will start at 9.00 am with warm ups 
and house chants, students will be able to leave 
early if accompanied by a Parent / Caregiver more 
information will be sent home soon. 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 
 
Week 7 Thursday 15th March Close the Gap Day 
  Friday 16th March  Day of Action against Bullying and Violence 
  Friday 16th March  Book Club Orders Due 
  Saturday 17th March Election Day BBQ 
  Saturday 17th March St Patrick’s Day 
 
Week 8 Monday 19th March Governing Council 3.30pm in the Staff Room 
  Wednesday 21st March Harmony Day, BBQ at 2.30pm  
  Friday 23rd March  Ride to School Day 
  Friday 23rd March  Junior Primary excursion to Hopgood Theatre 
  Saturday 24th March Earth Hour 
 
Week 9  Tuesday 27th March Assembly 2.30pm in the Gym hosted by Rm 210 
  Thursday 29th March Sports Day 
  Friday 30th March  Public Holiday – Good Friday 
 
Week 10 Monday 2nd April  Public Holiday – Easter Monday 
 
Week 11 Friday 13th April  End of Term 1 Assembly 12.00pm 
   Friday 13th April  Early Dismissal 2.00 
 

 
Term 2 starts Monday 30th April  

 
 
 
   
 

 

 

Camp Payments 
 

Progress payments can be made by 
cash or eftpos at any time in the 
front office. 
 
Centrepay forms are also available 
in the front office. 
 
Full payment is due by Friday 4th 
May 2018. 

Zooper Doopers 
 

On sale every Tuesday and 
Thursday from the front office at 
lunch time. 
 
50c each with all proceeds going to 
the School fundraising. 


